
Suggested Guidelines for the Policy Committee of the w.s.c. 

The guidelines of the policy committee help the Fellowship as a 
whole to protect the Traditions. 

we do not make policies for N.A. but help the Fellowship in keeping 
within our Traditions. 

NOTE: THE TRADITIONS ARE THE POLICY OF N.A. AS A WHOLE. 

The guidelines are as follows: 

1. The Policy Committee willdiscuss policies in question, brought 
to this committee during the committee sessions. 

2. The Policy committee will then draft a brief report on the pol­
icy(s) in question, (including all important points, pro-con). 

3. The report will later be presented to the Conference for review 
and the recommendations of the Policy committee. 

4. The Policy committee will have at least two (2) meetings per 
year. One in Sept. andthe second at least 3 months prior to 
the Conference. 

5. The Chairman will be responsible for corresponding with the 
rest of the sub-committee members. 

6. These guidelines can be changed or added to any time by the 
Conference of a 2/3 majority vote of the Conference. 

Respectfully presented, 

Chairman of the Policy Sub-Committee to the Conference 




